Park Grove

PRIMARY ACADEMY
25" June 2018

Year Six visit to Crucial Crew on the 13 July
Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to let you know that the Year Six children have the opportunity to go to Askham
Bryan College to take part in a ‘Crucial Crew’ event during the afternoon of Friday 13th July.
‘Crucial Crew’ is designed to educate Year 6 pupils in North Yorkshire to make informed decisions
when faced with danger and respond effectively to emergency situations and accidents. The
children will rotate around 10 minute scenarios to be staffed by North Yorkshire Police, North
Yorkshire Fire & Rescue, Powergrid Electricity, IDAS Domestic Abuse Service, Magistrates/YJS,
NYCC Road Safety, Northern Gas, Network rail, Samaritans and Children’s Society .

We are extremely fortunate because the PTA have agreed to fund the coaches for this visit,
reducing the cost significantly. The event itself is £1.50 per pupil so the cost for this trip will be a
contribution of £1.50 per child. This is a voluntary contribution but without your support we will
be unable to fund the visit and it may not be able to go ahead. Please pay on ParentPay (if you
require a log-in please contact the office, who will provide you with your log-in and password).

Although we will be out of school for only part of the day please send your child with a packed
lunch to eat in school as we will leave shortly before lunchtime. Please inform the office in
advance if your child is entitled to a free school lunch and you would like a packed lunch provided.

We will need parent volunteers to help us on this visit. If you are able to help please let us
know on the reply slip, e-mail or Bloomz your child’s class teacher.

Unfortunately due the timing of this event we will return to school slightly after the end of the
school day. We expect to be back at school at 3:45 and apologise for this
inconvenience.

Many thanks,
Mrs Helen Steel
h.steel@parkgroveprimaryschool.co.uk

I give permission for my child...........ccccoooeeiiien i to go on the trip to Askham Bryan
College on Friday 13% July and include a contribution of £1.50.

I am able/not able to help on this visit.

Please tick:

I will collect my child at 3.45pm I:I

My child will walk home on their own at 3:45pm

SIGNEA....co et (Parent/Carer)
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